

To my family: whose love for me (and everything I do) has always been an inspiration and constant source of encouragement. Your unconditional support has given me the ability to question myself and the strength to persevere. Thank you for teaching me responsibility and pride in my work.

To my friends in the architecture world: special thanks for all of the discussions, critiques, encouragement, and laughter - especially the laughter - that proved to be our collective strength. Christie, Omi, Maryse, Gilda, and Gayll - I will never forget our shared thesis year. Special thanks also to Stephanie for donating quality inkmanship! And to my dear friend, Denise, who has always been a great source of guidance, thank you, too, for all of the above!

To my friends in the "other" world: thank you for getting to know my world! Your patience and understanding was very valuable in helping me to maintain perspective.

To my committee members and graduate school faculty: you have provided a learning environment where the dialogue is limitless, where *everything* has *something* to do with architecture. I had no previous design experience with my thesis committee, and to their credit, we struggled and achieved very well together! I thank you for these struggles, for the insight and for the guidance you were so willing to share. It has been a pleasure!

Thank you, also, for your patience and acceptance of my work on "the other side of the fence." It was your support of my initial endeavor in the building of the FBI Field Office that allowed me to grow in a different light. I take pride in my dual upbringing as I continue to search for ways to use my knowledge and experience to benefit the built world.